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Dear Editors of WJH
The manuscript “Intravenous immunoglobulins in liver transplant patients: Perspectives of clinical immune modulation in times of organ scarcity” is not simultaneously considered by other journals or already published elsewhere. 
There is no duplicate or overlapping submission in the context with this manuscript.

The manuscript has no redundant publication, plagiarism, or data fabrication or falsification. 
The author has no conflict of interest to declare in the context with the submitted manuscript. 
The containing material is original, with all sources stated correctly. 
All tables have been clearly identified. 
The references are numbered according to their order of appearance in the main text. 
Since the manuscript presented is a review, no approval of the local ethical committee is required.

To the best of my knowledge, the English language is without spelling and grammar mistakes. 
Please inform me, if there are any corrections to be made.

Thank you very much for your support.

Best regards.
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